TOWN OF WARNER Planning Board

PO Box 265 Ben Frost - Chairman
Warner, New Hampshire 032 78-0059
Telephone: (603)456-2298, ext. 7
Fax: (603) 456-2297

Notice of Decision

Date of Decision: Monday, July 6, 2020

Applicants and Property Owners: Pleasant Lake Estates, LLC
Agent: Pleasant Lake Estates, LLC

Property Locations: 3A Pleasant Lane Warner, NH 03278

Description: Add two offices to existing commercial office building. Make one office into conference room.
Map 3 Lot 24, Zoning R-2

You are hereby notified that at its meeting on July 6, 2020, the Warner Planning Board approved the
application, subject to payment of the application fee.

Pursuant to NH-RSA 677:15, any person aggrieved by any decision of the Planning Board may, within
30 days of the decision, submit an appeal of decision to Superior Court.

< ﬁm ?/f?f/
Ben Frost
Planning Board Chairman
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